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Oregon has under-invested in its electrical transmission grid and this has and will 

continue to slow our transition to abundant sources of clean energy. This bill would 

spur much-needed investment in transmission capacity through public-private 

partnerships and help to streamline projects through effective coordination. Please 

support this bill and help Oregon provide clean and abundant energy to all 

Oregonians. 


